
 

 

Dear Participants, Parents, & Care Providers,                 

 

Easterseals Adult Day Services (ADS) are continuing to closely monitor the coronavirus (now named 

COVID-19) developments and have been working with county and state health officials to establish 

protocols for our services to focus on stopping the spread of COVID-19. We have been very active in our 

response at specific Adult Day Services locations. 

The nature of our services has always been social with a strong emphasis on being an active part of 

our local communities. Taking this into account, and the potential medical vulnerability of the people 

we serve, it is with a heavy heart that we have decided to suspend all Adult Day Services beginning 

Monday, March 16th, through to at least March 27th, 2020.The closure may be longer depending how 

this health crisis continues to unfold. 

As we develop, modify and enact our plan, your best contact for information will continue to be the 

Director for the ADS you attend. More information will be shared as this plan develops. In the 

meantime, current information about the coronavirus is available on the CDC website and through your 

local county Health Department websites that can help you personally decrease your risk of contracting 

COVID-19.  

Easterseals will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates on our external website as 

necessary. Our Directors will still be available, so if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call 

the Director for your site. 

Sincerely, 

 

Easterseals ADS Team 

Easterseals.com/southerncal 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://www.easterseals.com/southerncal/who-we-are/news/covid-19-news-and-updates.html

